
Andrea Gyger

From: Jeanie Enoch 

Sent: Sunday, August 17, 2014 11:55 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - proposed notary rules -  9/16/14 hearing

Dear Secretary of State Gessler: 

 

My name is Jeanie A Enoch, my notary number is: 20074024387. 

 

I would like to add my testimony to the hearing that is to take place 

on 9/16/2014.  I will not be able to attend as my husband is having 

eye surgery on that day. 

 

With regard to the changing of the rules, I think from a legal standpoint, 

making these changes will greatly benefit the notary system for the 

State of Colorado.  I have read all of the proposed changes and as a  

Notary Public for the State of Colorado, do agree with the proposed 

changes. 

 

You can add this email from me as part of the hearing on the 16th of 

September, 2014. 

 

Thank you 

Jeanie A Enoch 

 

Sent from Windows Mail 

 




